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Bulletin For
Christmas 2015
A Message From The Pastor
Dear Friends,
Oh, God.....


Help us rightly to remember the birth of Jesus that we may share in the songs of the angels the gladness of the shepherds, and the worship of the wise men and may Christmas morning make us happy to be your children.


We pray that God’s presence is especially near dear to us this Christmas.

We are a justice-seeking community.  We are a nurturing community. 
We will care for one another and love one another. We will be witnesses to God’s unconditional love.  
At Salem Spirit Of Life our main purpose is to help any and all who ask to find their spiritual truth, regardless of race gender, sexual orientation background or other church affiliations.  
We believe in God, and respect the power of Prayer. Everything we do is for the glory and praise of God!

Peace, Joy and Love   Pastor Don    

Welcome, Visitors, and thank you
                                  for coming!

                                         Please fill out an interest card 
                                            and leave it in the offering basket
As we prepare once again to celebrate the birth of Christ, perhaps you are like me, praying – “Please, God, peace – not only among those with whom you are pleased, but even among those with whom you may not be pleased.”
New coalitions form every day in the fight against ISIS – 34 nations agree to band together in opposition to that terrorist force – we read in the headline and receive the news as good. But the original Good News, the news we celebrate at Christmas, was about peace on earth and goodwill among all.

And though we might all agree that peace is more than the absence of conflict, I am sure Luke, like many of us, was hoping that the tumult of nations would cease along with the boots of tramping warriors.

“Let there be peace on earth, and let it begin with me,” we often sing at Church. What can we do this season – we who are not leaders of nations or ambassadors at negotiating tables; we whose will for goodwill prevailing seems to be far from the lips and hearts of those who represent us in the seats of power?

Luke’s story of the birth of Christ is about simple, ordinary people who said yes to the presence of God in whatever way they could: Mary, as a young girl faced with a frightening reality, and shepherds, trusting in a revelation, though they had to know others would have found little credibility in their witness or claim.
Maybe Luke’s point was, at least in part, that peace comes to the earth not just through the efforts and negotiations of the might, not just when those who like Caesar Augustus, holding sway over the fate of many, decide to act for peaceful purposes, but when ordinary people, like you and me, choose to align our hearts and minds and spirits with the will of God for reconciliation and right relationship, trusting as the angel told Mary, that “nothing is impossible to God.

Maybe peace is the possibility being born when we make all the choices all of us will make this holy season, to lay aside hurts of the past and old wounds to sit at table once again and break bread together, “Where tow or three are gathered in my name,” was more than a farewell address. It was and remains a lasting promise.
Maybe peace is what’s really happening when a person at Church, not rich, not wealthy, just an ordinary person like you and me, gives enough money for every child in the Food Pantry programs to have a new toy for Christmas and gather round for tater tots and hot chocolate. It’s Luke who will say that ultimately people recognized Jesus in the breaking of bread and the sharing of stories.

Peace is more than the absence of conflict- it’s the birthing and celebrating and nurturing of the Presence of Christ, born in this world when ordinary people choose acts of kindness and forgiveness, generosity, compassion and love amidst a wide array of alternatives.

Let peace begin this Christmas season with you and me, and spread on heart, one choice at a time until at last there is goodwill prevailing among us all.

With love,

     Rev. Elder Pat from MCC of New York.
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